
Physics Summer School 2008- 
The Role of Physics Research in Delivering Excellence

A human sundial at last year’s 

Physics Summer School

For more details, see 

http://www.sserc.org.uk/public/Events_News/list.htm#Physics_Summer_School_2008 
or contact gregor.steele@sserc.org.uk

This year’s Physics Summer School 

takes place at Glasgow University from 

June 23rd to June 27th. Featuring 

lectures, lab work and visits, the event 

looks at ways that physics research can 

enhance the work that takes place in the 

classroom. The Summer School has always 

proved to be highly popular with physics 

teachers. It is therefore wise to book early.

Ideas and Inspiration for teachers
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